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TEMPORARY CLOSURE, ST LAWRENCE RECREATIONAL 
GROUNDS 

Isaac Regional Council advises the community the St Lawrence Recreational Grounds will be closed 

between: 

Thursday, 26 June 2025 and Tuesday, 2 July 2025 

This closure is due to the preparation of the St Lawrence Wetlands Weekend from Friday, 27 June 2025 to 

Sunday, 29 June 2025. 

Bookings for St Lawrence Recreation Grounds will resume as normal from Tuesday, 2 July 2025. 

To book a camping spot and to attend the Wetlands Weekend event head to  

https://www.isaac.qld.gov.au/Community/St-Lawrence-Wetlands-Weekend  

The closest dump point is located at the Carmila Beach Campground, on Carmila Beach Esplanade, 

approximately 65km north of St Lawrence. 

Council apologises for any inconvenience caused.  If you require further information, please contact 
Council’s Customer Service Centre available 24 hours a day, 7 days a week on 1300 ISAACS (1300 
472 227), or alternatively email records@isaac.qld.gov.au. 
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